
Parent Forum  

Minutes 
 

Wednesday 22nd November 2023 

IN ATTENDANCE:  

Mrs M Cronin - Assistant Principal and SENCO 

Parent representatives from Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

 

INTRODUCTIONS: 

Mrs Cronin, Mrs Cooper and PTA parents  

 

MINUTES FROM THIS MEETING: 

Mtg started 9:00am 

● Discussed fireworks Tombola success-we raised £592.00! 

● We discussed how we can get the most non-perishable food in for the Christmas Hamper 

Drive. 

● Staff thought we could send out an item with each child to get the most items in for the 

hampers. 

● Discussed where to get boxes from and who will collect them 

 

Actions: 

○ Mrs Cronin to create slips with Mrs Pennycate to give to the children 

○ Mrs Cronin to collaborate with year groups to get slips out to children 

○ Year 6 children collect non-perishable items from classrooms 

○ Mrs Cronin and parents to collect some boxes from local shops 

○ PTA parents to come to school on the 14th and 15th of December to pack hampers 

for families in need 

 

The meeting came to a close at 10:00am 

 

NEXT MEETING:  

January 25th 2024 

 

FOCUS: 

Clubs at Oak Hill 


